
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Six Villages Community 
 
School Closure today – 18th February 2022 
 
Due to Storm Eunice and the MET office change in guidance overnight to Red Warning, a danger to life, 
I have taken the decision to move the academy from face to face to online learning today, 18 February 
2022. The academy site will be closed to all staff and students and we should all follow guidance to 
remain indoors. 
 
Teachers where possible and where technology allows will be teaching live lessons following your 
child's normal timetable and hours. Due to the short timeframe, it may be necessary for some lessons 
to be other online work as we saw in the previous lockdowns. The link to Satchel One is 
https://ormistonsixvillagesacademy.satchelone.com/school/home.. 
 
If you have a safeguarding emergency, please follow guidance on our website or contact 
osva_safeguarding@ormistonsixvillages.org.uk.  
 
https://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/warnings-and-advice/uk-warnings#?id=e772aed2-9ec5-
490c-9b78-882b72b09304&date=2022-02-18 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Paul Slaughter 
Principal 
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